## Reading comprehension - TWO SUPERHEROES



## 1. COMPLETE

NAME		
HUMAN NAME	CLARK	WAYNE
SPECIES	ALIEN	HUMAN
HOME PLANET		
MISSION	FIGHTING CRIME	
COUNTRY	THE U.S.A	
CITY	METROPOLIS	CITY
JOB		BILLIONAIRE
COSTUME	YES	
BOOTS	YES ( )	YES (BLACK)
CLOAK		YES ( BLACK )
SYMBOL	BIG RED "S"	BLACK
MASK	NO	
SPECIAL EQUIPMENT		YES
CAR	NO	BAT-MOBILE
<b>HUMAN FRIENDS</b>	LOIS LANE,	ALFRED,
ENEMIES	LUTHOR	JOKER, TWO FACE,
ABILITY TO FLY	YES	
STRENGTHS	FLYING, X-RAY VISION, SUPERHUMAN	AGILITY, SPEED, CREATIVITY, ABILITY
	STRENGTH AND SPEED,	TO INVENT AND USE A VARIETY OF
	INVULNERABILITY TO HUMAN	WEAPONS AND TOOLS, FIGHTING
	WEAPONS	SKILLS, DETECTIVE SKILLS, MONEY
WEAKNESSES	VULNERABILITY TO	HUMAN LIMITS

My name's Superman, I'm an alien superhero. I come from planet Krypton and live on the Earth. My secret identity's Clark Kent. Clark is a shy reporter who lives in the city of Metropolis and works for "The Daily Planet", the city's newspaper. His human friends are his colleagues Lois Lane and Jimmy Olsen. Lois is a journalist too and Jimmy's a photographer. I've got some superpowers: I can fly, I can see through walls, I'm invulnerable to human weapons and I'm extraordinarily fast and strong. My weakness is that I'm vulnerable to green kryptonite, a mineral from my planet. My mission is fighting crime and protecting people, my enemies are criminals like Lex Luthor, a scientist. I don't have a car (I can fly!) and I don't use any special weapons. I wear a blue and red costume with a red cloak and red boots. I don't wear a mask but my alter-ego Clark Kent wears

glasses. Nobody can see that we are the same person and that's very strange! My symbol is a red "S"

**Batman's a human superhero**. He's completely human. His mission is fighting crime. His symbol is a black bat. He wears a grey costume, a black mask, a black cloak and black boots. He lives in the USA, in Gotham City. His real identity is Bruce Wayne. Bruce is a charming billionaire who doesn't need to work every day. He's very brilliant and can invent and use a variety of weapons



and tools for fighting crime. He can't fly or see through walls, but he's got excellent acrobatic skills and is very strong and intelligent. He drives the Bat-mobile, a very and sophisticated car. Here are some of his enemies:



fast

Joker, Double Face, The Riddler, Catwoman, Mr Freeze and Poison Ivy. His friends are Alfred, his old butler, and young Robin, an ex circus performer who helps him in his missions.

## 2. QUESTIONS

- 1. Who is Superman?
- 2. Where does he come from?
- 3. Does he live in England?
- 4. Has he got a secret identity?
- 5. What's Clark's job?
- 6. Has he got any friends?
- 7. What's their job?
- 8. What can Superman do?
- 9. Who is Lex Luthor?
- 10. What's Superman's mission?
- 11. What does he wear?
- 12. What colour are his boots?
- 13. Does he wear a mask?
- 14. Why doesn't he drive a car?
- 15. Does he use any special equipment?
- 16. Is he totally invulnerable?

- 17. Who's Batman?
- 18. What's his mission?
- 19. Where does he live?
- 20. Who is Bruce Wayne?
- 21. Does he need to work daily? Why not?
- 22. What does he wear in his missions?
- 23. Does he wear a mask?
- 24. Does he wear special shoes?
- 25. What does he use to fight crime?
- 26. Why can't he fly?
- 27. Does he drive a Porsche?
- 28. Who are his enemies?
- 29. Who is Alfred?
- 30. What does Robin do?
- 31. Is he an old man?
- 32. What are Batman's skills?